
        ANNAPOLIS   POLICE   DEPARTMENT  

199   Taylor   Ave.,   Annapolis,   MD   21401  
 

 
 
 
 

To:  City   of   Annapolis   Finance   Committee   Date :  9/8/20  
 

From:  A/Capt.   Dave   Miguez  
 
 

Re:  Review   of   grant   application  
 
Greetings,  
 
The   Police   Department   has   applied   for   a   grant   for   fiscal   year   2021   through   the   Department   of  
Justice’s   Edward   Byrne   Memorial   Justice   Assistance   Grant   program.  
 
Part   of   the   grant   application   process   is   the   Chief   certifying   that   the   application   has   been  
submitted   to   our   governing   body,   or   its   designee,   for   review   at   least   30   days   before   submitting  
the   certification.   While   they   accept   the   application   without   the   certification,   they   do   not   make  
any   award,   and   no   money   is   disbursed   prior   to   the   certifications   being   submitted.   Since   we   have  
to   wait   30   days   prior   to   the   Chief   signing   and   submitting   the   certification,   I   respectfully   request  
the   application   be   reviewed   by   the   Finance   Committee   during   its   September   16th   meeting.  
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
A/Capt.   Dave   Miguez  
damiguez@annapolis.gov  
410-268-9000,   ext.   7248  
(c)   410-693-6808  
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